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Referral

The inquiry was referred to the committee by the Legislative Assembly on 14 February 2013. The terms of 
reference (below) require the committee to report to the Legislative Assembly by 16 August 2013.

Terms of Reference

1. That the Education and Innovation Committee inquire into and report on the assessment methods used in 
Senior Mathematics, Chemistry and Physics in Queensland schools.

2. That, in undertaking this inquiry, the committee should consider the following issues:

Ensuring assessment processes are supported by teachers
Student participation levels
The ability of assessment processes to support valid and reliable judgments of student outcomes.

3. Further, that the committee take public submissions and consult with key stakeholders and relevant subject 
matter experts. 

4. The committee is to report to the Legislative Assembly by 16 August 2013. 
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